
From: Debbie Hammond <DebbieHammond@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/9/2013 9:54:32 AM
Subject: Constituent - Julie McCrum

Dear Katherine,

We do not have a phone number for this lady. The letter we forwarded to your office has a return address: 1075 
Winchester Lane, Aiken, SC 29803. She did, however, follow up with an email. The email address is: 
mccrumjulie@bellsouth.net.

I hope this helps. Let me know if you need anything else.

Sincerely,
Debbie
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